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Kieling, John, NMENV

From: claudene james [claudenejames1@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, October 23, 2011 8:40 PM
To: Kieling, John, NMENV
Subject: Lanl proposal

Dear Mr. Kieling, Please let it be known that the extreme insanity of storing waste as planned by a decision on 
Monday October 24, 2011  should be under the title  "completely insane"  Weapons of mass destruction, their 
manufacturing, and the byproducts that are discarded later, should be ceased all together.  Otherwise, the entire 
world is in utmost danger of anninilation, let alone the ruining of our entire water table bed here in Northern 
New Mexico.  Please consider our future generations, and also the fact the political power in the world will 
have shifted by 2030, and as a super power, we are more than armed against any other power, as it is now about 
ALL of people's safety and existence.  Please take this into account, as it is PARAMOUNT that LANL starts to 
see the truth of its mission.     Thank you, Claudene James, Santa Fe    (20 miles away as the crow flies) 


